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Try to Solve this Shamrock Puzzle 

Using the clues and only the  letters in the  word 
“shamrock” fill in the blanks. 

What Irish City is found in shamrock?   _ _ _ _ 

What month?  _ _ _ _ _ 

What body part?   _ _ _ 

What wearing apparel? _ _ _ _ 

What food?  _ _ _ 

What planet?  _ _ _ 

What transportation?  _ _ _ 

What disguise?   _ _ _ _ 

What happens when cars collide?   _ _ _ _ _ 

What gospel writer?    _ _ _ _ 

What girl’s name?   _ _ _ _ 

What form of torture from days gone by?   _ _ _ _ 

What one does before exams?   _ _ _ _ 

What you can do to potatoes?    _ _ _ _ 

What comes out of a volcano?   _ _ _ 

Thanks to Marion W for this puzzles. 

Watch for these 
Events in March 

Saturday March 7 
7:00-9:00 

Durham Swing Band 
 

Friday March 13 
7:00-9:00 

50’s and 60’s Dance 
with Red Corvette 

 
Tuesday March 17 

7:00-9:00 
St. Patrick’s Day Dance 

with Darlene and the 
Shamrocker 

 
Friday March 20 

2:30 
Murder at the  
Great Gatsby 

Speakeasy 
 

 
 



THE GENERAL STORE 
We have been unsuccessful at recruiting new resident volunteers to the General Store. 
At the recent Resident Town Hall meeting there was some discussion as to what should 
be done about this situation. One option discussed was to cut back on the hours the 
store is open, possibly going to opening every other day. If this happens, how will it 
impact you, our customers? Please let Gina know your thoughts on this.  

THE GARDEN CLUB 
Our home always has beautiful flower beds and planters. This is thanks to the handful 
of residents who are part of the Garden Club. We are always looking for hard working 
hands to help maintain the beauty of our home. If you like the outdoors and are not 
afraid to do some hard work, please speak to Ivan Woolley or leave your name with 
Gina in the Recreation Department at extension 555. 

THE NEW RESIDENT ORIENTATION 
Are you new to Harmony Hill? Are you having a bit of trouble adjusting or meeting 
other residents? Have some questions? We invite you to attend our New Resident 
Orientation and Tea. These are on the calendar, scheduled for every Thursday morning 
at 11:00 in the Activity Room. We will provide you with information regarding 
housekeeping, maintenance, recreation, Bistro and Dining Room service. Hope to meet 
you there! 

MARKETING OPEN HOUSE 
On Saturday March 7, from 1:00 until 4:00 we are hosting an Open House focusing on 
the Orchard and Forest buildings. Please tell friends about this open house. As an 
additional incentive to attract new residents, the Marketing Department is offering a 
Referral program. If you have a friend that signs a lease and moves into our home, you 
both receive a bonus. Be sure to register your name and your friend’s name with either 
Christian-Anne or Nancy. 

KNITTING FOR AUSTRALIA 
Thank you to everyone who was knitting for this cause. Once you finish any articles you 
have been working on please bring them to the Recreation Office. 
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